
            
 

  Minutes from 2/9 Meeting 
 
 

1)   Thank you to Gina for presenting on Canyons Cares behalf. It was said that 
the presentation was well received. The Chancellor did ask if it was for those 
who were not Classified staff and it was confirmed that it is open to other 
staff.     
 

2) Thanks to everyone who was able to help navigate students to classes during 
the first week. Based on feedback, it went well and staff always do enjoy it. 
One thing that was shared for Valencia was to not have the TLC table on 
Wednesday and Thursday, since most students are acclimated to the 
campuses at that point.  

3) The current budget is $3,497.07, so this money does need to be spent prior to 
the end of the fiscal year including the ASG grant money. Please let me 
know if you think of any ideas of what we should spend the remaining 
money on.  
 

4) Projects:  
● Money Talks-Part 2 

○ Lisette is in talks with SchoolsFirst Credit Union to see what 
date works best for them. The dates that are currently being 
looked at are April 10-14 or April 20.   

○ Need to see if Mentry 343 is available. Will reach out to 
Angelica Franco to see if this is possible. This is a hyflex 
classroom, so it can be conducive for the hybrid format.  



○ Gina can possibly moderate the discussion online during the 
event depending if she is working remotely that day.  

○ The group discussed how Subway may be the best option since 
they don’t charge for delivery and give a decent price for a 
boxed lunch. It may be better to order less since last time 70 
boxed lunches were ordered, so 50 may be a better option this 
time.  

○ It may be helpful to reach out to the chair of the Business 
Department to see if they are interested in providing extra credit 
to students.   

○ Andrea needs 1 week in advance to provide release time to 
staff.   

 
5) Upcoming Events:   

● Donut Drop on Valentine’s Day-Tuesday, February 14 from 9:00am -
10:00am  

○ Valencia-Canyons Hall-Room 211 
○ CCC-Student Services Building-Room 335 (break room)  
○ There will be a raffle of 14 Regal movie tickets that will be 

handed out to 7 winners (in pairs) to those who participate 
and signed-up.  

○ Carlos suggested the wheel of names to be used to choose the 
winners.    

6) Spring 2023 CougarFest  
● Monday, February 13 from 11am-1pm-Student Center, Valencia 

Campus  
● Thursday, February 16 from 11am-1pm-Don Takeda Science Center 

(Level 1), Canyon Country Campus  
○ Rosario can help out at the Information table and Justin can 

help staff the prize table at CCC on Thursday.  
○ The School of Personal and Professional Learning are having 

an upcoming graduation and would like 4 movie tickets to be 
used as prizes/the leis to give out to the graduates.  

 



7) Next Meeting-Thursday, Feb. 23 from 3-4pm  
 
 
  


